PENN-OLIVER AVE S WEB UPDATE—July 7

July 7, 2017

*Please note that construction schedules and operations are controlled by the contractor and are
subject to change based on weather and construction progress.

Week of June 3
This week, Phase 1 and Phase 2 repairs continued and neared completion.
Week of July 10

Next week, Phase 1 and Phase 2 repairs will finish up. Crews will then begin Phase 3 area removals,
which includes the west side of Penn Ave from Franklin to 21st St. Work will also begin on Penn
going up the hill about 150 feet (to the west from the Franklin intersection). During this work, one-
way traffic only will be allowed in the east bound direction.

A new traffic control map for the entire project area will be available by the end of next week.
Notice

1. Although southbound traffic will remain open throughout the project area, drivers may
experience temporary delays when machinery pours concrete. Crews will do their best to
accommodate drivers when this occurs.

2. Those looking to access the Kenwood Pet Clinic and FrameStyles are asked to access the
parking lot using the alley off of W 21st St across from Kenwood Elementary School.

If you have any concerns, please contact Nicole Schmidt at (612) 430-2805.
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